
Sursangam Kala Kendra (SSMKK) will remain closed from ͨͫ .ͩͨ .ͪͨ ͪͪ 
to ͨͱ.ͩͨ .ͪͨ ͪͪ from Durga Puja Celebrations. The landlines will be 
unavailable. SSMKK Students and Members may be contacted through 
emails and phones subject to availability. Happy Durga Puja Holidays.

Thanks & Regards
Sursangam kala Kendra
(SSMKK) Admin


